
City of Homer 
 

The City of Homer supports the ADEC's proposed Intended Use Plans and is grateful for the
support for our water, sewer and storm water projects. We appreciate the ADEC staff's thoughtful
deliberations regarding the health and environmental benefits of each project. We particularly
appreciate addition of non-point source storm water projects. It is very difficult to get funding for
such projects elsewhere; for example such projects cannot be funded through our water/sewer rate
structure. We also appreciate the ADEC's support for planning projects, which are also difficult to
fund, but totally necessary for proper utility planning. Thank you again, Janette Keiser, PE, Public
Works Director/City Engineer


